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PRESENTATION 
 

TITLE: Consider Adopting Updates for Classified Personnel Policies 
     

 
DATE:     June 19, 2023   
 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Chris Davis, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources and 

Campus Support 
  
   
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
The District’s policies for classified personnel have been updated to reflect modifications of the Model 
Polices by Arkansas School Boards Association.  These changes have been reviewed by the District’s 
Classified Personnel Policy committee. Clean and redlined versions are being provided to enable the 
Board to see the specific changes that are being proposed.  By law, revisions to Classified Policy Nos. 
8.0, 8.1, 8.13, 8.19, 8.30, 8.31, 8.34, 8.44, and 8.47 will not become effective until July 1, 2023.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
The vote on classified personnel policies will be held on June 21, 2023 or after to allow the Classified  
Personnel Policy committee adequate time to review.  
 
 
 
  


